
THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP  

JUNIOR SECTION 

CLASS 5 - PICNIC- 2023-2024 

  “A Picnic” is a joyous occasion for 

everyone irrespective of their age, 

a day every student eagerly awaits 

the whole year. This year on the 

14th of October 2023, the 

students of class 5 of the Junior 

Section were taken to “Magic 

Mountain” in Lonavala which is an 

hours drive from The Bishop’s School, 

Camp .We thank our principal and our headmistress for arranging such a memorable 

and a fantabulous day out for the students of class 5. 

The children of all 5 sections along with the 

class teachers and subject teachers were 

taken in luxury buses .We left school at 8 

a.m. and reached our destination at around 

10:00 a.m. In the bus the students had a 

good time dancing and singing. They were 

also served snacks at regular intervals. 

The top attractions at the amusement park 

was the splash bar, cup and saucer ride, 

dashing cars and much more. The park 

offers more than 29 international rides including India’s tallest rides. It was an 

amazing experience and games were superlatively thrilling for the children. The 

children of class 5 had a great time exploring the rides which were age appropriate 

that brought a smile to their faces. 

Children enjoyed all the different rides until lunchtime. During lunch the children 

and staff were served with lip smacking delicious food, which was enjoyed by 

everyone. 



All the students enjoyed themselves .For 

most of the children it was their first time 

visiting an amusement park so it was a 

great experience. Children spent quality 

time with their friends to experience 

togetherness and happiness. The wonderful 

memories the children made together will 

live in their hearts forever. 

The fun moments of this day will always be 

cherished in our hearts and the special day ended on a happy note. We started our 

home-ward journey back to school in the evening by 4 p.m and reached school safely. 

The joy and excitement of the school picnic provided all of us a great opportunity to 

cherish wonderful experiences and it contributed significantly to the children’s 

personal development.   

Mrs.M.James 

Asst. Teacher-Class 5 

 

 

 

 

 



 


